
Vehicles being parked on
the footpath in
Harrisons Lane, Halesworth,
have been reported.

Patrols in the area will
continue to identify those
drivers responsible and
prevent any obstructions.

An individual was arrested for possession of drugs with the intent to
supply. Enquiries are still being made regarding this investigation.

Our team were very busy conducting traffic control and assisting with the
removal of fallen trees during Thursday, 18th January. Many of the
roads in the area experienced blockages, including two major
obstructions on the A12 at Wrentham and Henham.

Our team have been helping to support victims of domestic violence by offering
crime security surveys. Advice is offered around what measures could be taken to
make properties more secure.

Speed enforcement has been conducted in Halesworth Road, Southwold.

Increased patrols have taken place in Southwold following reports of some
High Street stores being broken into.

Following recent reported burglaries to town centre businesses
premises in Southwold and Aldeburgh, visits have been made
to all the stores to offer crime prevention advice and
reassurance. Increased patrols have taken place and this
remains a priority for our team going into February. Enquiries
are still ongoing to identify and locate those responsible.

All Saints & St. Nicholas, South Elmham, Benacre, Blyford, Blythburgh, Bramfield, Brampton with Stoven, Chediston, Cookley, Covehithe, Cratfield,
Darsham, Dunwich, Flixton, Frostenden, Halesworth, Henstead with Hulver Street, Heveningham, Holton, Homersfield, Huntingfield, Linstead Magna,
Linstead Parva,Peasenhall, Reydon, Rumburgh, Rushmere, Sibton, Sotherton, South Cove, Southwold, Spexhall, St. Andrew, Ilketshall, St. Cross,
South Elmham, St. James, South Elmham, St. John, Ilketshall, St. Lawrence, Ilketshall, St. Margaret, Ilketshall, St. Margaret, South Elmham, St.
Mary, South Elmham, St. Michael, South Elmham, St. Peter, South Elmham, Thorington, Ubbeston, Uggeshall, Walberswick, Walpole, Wangford with
Henham, Wenhaston with Mells Hamlet, Westhall, Westleton, Wissett, Wrentham and Yoxford.

A county-wide crime prevention
campaign to stop thefts from vans
will launch in February 2018.
More details to follow

Our team will be holding crime
prevention drop in sessions where
the community can come along
and talk about how to secure,
mark and register power tools.
We have seen vehicles, sheds and
garages targeted where power
tools have been stolen. Our team
wants to raise the awareness of
this issue and help members of
the community by offering advice
on how to protect their valuable
property.

Future dates will be advertised but
please visit our web page for full
crime prevention advice.


